
 

 

 

 

11th March 2021 

 
 

DOJO Class Reward 

Dear Parents/Carers of 3W, 

In term 2, the children decided that when they reached 4000 Dojos, they would like to have an afternoon making 

slime. I am pleased to inform you that the children have now met this goal, thanks to all of their hard work whilst 

learning at home, and all of their amazing behaviour on return to school. 

The class’ reward afternoon will take place on Thursday 18th March 2021. 

The children will be using glue and paint to make their slime which could be messy! Therefore, please send an old 

t-shirt or apron in with your child on this day to put on over their school uniform.  

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of Dojos and I am sure you will join me in 

congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules and complete some amazing home learning. 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office 

and ask to speak to us. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

  

 

Miss Walter 

Class Teacher 

 


